Policy Review Committee Meeting Minutes March 31, 2015

Call to Order/Roll Call:

Chair Swett called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. in Room 305 of the Multi-Service Center.

Present were: Geoff Swett, Bonnie Lasorsa, Michael Cote, Heather Hogan, Russell Wynn, Joan Seamans, Kathy Moore, Ashlie Couto and non-voting member, Dr. Shaver-Hood

Minutes: It was moved and seconded to approve the minutes of March 3, 2015.

VOTE: 8-0-0

Policies for Review:

Entrance Age – Dr. Shaver-Hood recommended changing the entrance age policy as follows:

Adding the following sentences to #1 "Each child must attend school beginning in September of the calendar year in which he or she attains the age of six. Effective the 2015-2016 school year a child must be five years old by October 1st of the year of his or her entrance into Kindergarten and six years old by October 1st of the year of his or her entrance into first grade."

Deleting the following sentences to #1 "A child must be five years old by September 30th of the year of his or her entrance into Kindergarten and six years old by September 30th of the year of his or her entrance into first grade. Effective the 2012-2013 school year a child must be five years old by August 31st of the year of his or her entrance into Kindergarten and six years old by August 31st of the year of his or her entrance into first grade."

Mr. Lazarus moved to amend the policy as recommended, seconded by Mrs. Lasorsa.

VOTE: 8-0-0

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

VOTE: 8-0-0

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

Submitted by Dr. Kimberly Shaver-Hood, Superintendent of Schools